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Comments: It is imperative that our natural ecosystems are managed for the benefit of the wild species that have

traditionally inhabited them.  I strongly support actions by the Forest Service to increase the effective separation

between wild sheep and domestic sheep and goats on all public lands.  Stock grazing for profit is a much less

important use of the ecosystems and those individuals (businesses) need to be held financially responsible for

the effects their livestock have on the environment.  Profit margins should not determine the health of our wild

places and the wild plants and animals that live there.  Thank you for your consideration of this important matter.


